
 
 

  

       

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 
  

 

  
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE FOR 
CONCRETE IMPROVEMENTS 

Fiscal Year 2013-14 Slurry Seal and 
Pavement Repair Program 

As part of Fiscal year 2013-14 Slurry Seal Program, 
we are working in your neighborhood to remove 
and reconstruct selective sections of concrete 
improvements such as broken curbs, sidewalks, 
driveway aprons, gutters and cross-gutters, and 
damaged Asphalt Pavements 

While this operation is being performed, please 
remember: 

 Street parking is not allowed in some locations 
and signs will be posted accordingly at least 
30 hours in advance of parking enforcement. 
Please adhere to the parking restrictions 
posted. 

 Parking will be available within a reasonable 
distance to your house. 

 When access is restricted, detours will be set 
up to help you reach your destination. 

It is anticipated that the entire work will be 
completed within ______ day(s) and hope that it 
does not cause undue hardships. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding 
while we work to improve your City. 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE FOR 
CONCRETE IMPROVEMENTS 

Fiscal Year 2013-14 Slurry Seal and 
Pavement Repair Program 

DATE(S):  

TIME: 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

PRIME CONTRACTOR 
Sequel Contractors, Inc. 

13546 Imperial Hwy 
Santa Fe Springs, Ca 90670 

(562) 802-7227 

Glendale’s Public Works Department is 
committed to working with you to help you 
through the construction period. Every effort 
will be made to minimize any inconvenience to 
you. Your cooperation with construction crews 
and patience with any brief traffic or access 
delays will be appreciated. 

If you have any questions or concerns please 
call Armen Avazian, Project Manager, of the 
Engineering Division at: (818) 548-3945. 

City of Glendale Public Works 
Project Hotline 
(818) 548-3945 


